
 
 
Hi everyone, 
 
Our staff are going to sign off from Microsoft teams every Friday from 12pm. This is so that 
they can get everything ready for next week.  
 
I am sure you will understand the time and effort taken by the staff to ensure that the 
children have a high-quality offer of remote learning. I am in awe of how they have adapted 
to this way of teaching, and I know the hours of work they have put in to it. Those short 
videos can take so long to do; believe me - I have seen the outtakes!!! 
 
Also, we will not reply to any emails from 4pm today until 8.30 Monday morning, unless 
they are covid related. 
 
Thank you once again for your patience and kindness, 
 
Mrs. Lewis 
 


